
Nursery Learning Letter  
Autumn 1 

Our first learning letter of the new 
school year and a big thank you for 
your support so far this term, we 
think the children have settled in   
brilliantly and are beginning to learn 
the routines and make new friends.  

Dates for the Autumn Term 

We will be holding parent consultations in October. Mrs Jones and Mrs 
John will be available from 8.30 - 9.30am and 2.30 - 3.30pm on  
Tuesday 15th , Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th October. Sign up 
sheets are available in Nursery at drop off and pick up from Monday 
30th September. 

Half term Monday 21st October to Friday 25th October. 

Christmas Sing Wednesday 18th December at 2.30pm      

                                                    Forest School    

We will be taking the children 
up to forest school, next week, 
weather permitting. We have 
some wellies in school but if 
you want to send your child in 
with their own wellies or have 
any that they have grown out 
of and are able to donate we 
would really appreciate it. 

How you can help. 

At school: When you hang up        
belongings please remember to take 
your child's shoes off and put in their 
peg pocket. Take your child into the 

loft room in the mornings and change 
their book.  

Make sure you select the lunch time  
option for your child by putting their 
name in the correct column on the 

board. 

Before you leave, find an activity with 
your child and settle them in to it   

before you say goodbye 

At home: Make sure that all of your 
child’s belongings, water bottles, 

packed lunch bag (on the outside so 
we can  easily see it) coat, jumper etc. 
are named. Encourage them to put on 

their shoes and coat by them self.  

Please make sure water bottles are 
reusable and not single use, as a 

school we are really trying to minimise 
our impact on the environment. 

If you have 
any spare 
nursery 

clothes please 
could they be 
washed and 
returned. 

Thank you. 


